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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.,  Charleston, W. Va. 25304         office@kccofc.org         304.925.7435 
 

April 2, 2024 

 Morning Assembly 

  April 7, 2024 

Emblem Handout  
  and Usher:  Richard Wagner 
 
Worship Leader  
  and Opening Prayer: TBD 
  
Communion Presider: Chris Morris 
 
Contribution Count:  H & R Kinder 
 
Closing Prayer: Tom McNeely 
 
Childcare Class: TBD 
   
Sound & Pete Williams/         
PowerPoint:   Sara Wood 
  
Usher volunteers needed, please contact Herb  
Kinder.  

  

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday March 31, 2024 

Attendance: 75 

Contribution: $1,933.54 

The Hannigan family on the death of Brenda’s mom, 

Shirley Boso. 

 

Elwood Brown, in CAMC Memorial 

 

Annette Breckenridge, at home recovering from gallbladder 

surgery 

 

Joe Riley, recovering at home from pneumonia 

 

Tamika Latta, cancer. 

 

Tom Winnell, health issues 

 

Barb Samples, in treatment for a rare form of blood cancer. 

 

Linda Bailey, Shelia Lucas, Regina Mayne, Chuck & Shirley 

Denham, Helen Stewart, John Shuman, Charla Cline & 

Lanny Markland 

Remember In Prayer 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact Tom 
McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Contribution and Attendance 

What Happens When Your   April 13 

Church Leaves You? 

Fishinger Road CofC 

Columbus, Ohio 

    

Midwest Youth Rally April 16-17 

Fishinger Road CofC 

Columbus, Ohio 

 

Equipped  -  Studies in John    April 18-21 

Lehman Avenue CofC   

Bowling Green, Kentucky    

 

Ladies Inspiration Day April 27 

Camden Ave CofC 

Parkersburg 

 

Ohio Valley Tent Meeting June 2-8 

Parkersburg 

  
Further information on all meetings can be found on the bulletin board out-

side of the office. 

Important Dates 

None can believe how powerful prayer is, and what it 
is able to effect, but those who have learned it by ex-
perience.”   —   Martin Luther 
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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
April 2, 2024 

Fellowship Dinner 

and Easter Egg Hunt 

The Book Club’s next meeting will be on Tues-

day, April 30, at 6:00 pm at Panera Bread, 

South Ridge, South Charleston. 

The book selection for March’s discussion is The 

Maid by Nita Prose. If you have any questions, 

please contact Linda Johnson. 

Everyone is welcome.  

Ladies’ Book Club 
The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on Wednes-

day nights from 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm in room 

17.  

The class is on hiatus for the next two weeks and will start 

again on Wednesday, April 17, with a new Bible Study. 

If you have any questions, please contact Sheila Dale or 

Jan Winnell. 

If you need free access to RightNow Media, please con-

tact the office. 

The Men’s Bible Class meets at the church 

building on Wednesday nights from 6:00 pm - 

7:00 pm and discusses the previous Sunday’s 

sermon.  All men are welcome.  

The class is on hiatus for the next two weeks and will 

start again on Wednesday, April 17. 

If you have any questions, please contact Chris Morris 

or Tom McNeely. 

Wednesday Ladies’ Bible Class 

Wednesday Men’s Bible Class 

THANK YOU to Renee Morris and the other 

volunteers who decorated and served at our 

annual Easter Dinner and Egg Hunt.  Also, 

thank you to all who brought in Easter Eggs 

for the children to find. 

If you have a chance, stop by the all-purpose room and 

look at the large balloon sculpture. The Easter Bunny 

would have been proud! 

A good time was had by everyone. 

 

Sunday Adult Bible Class 

The Sunday Morning Adult Bible Class meets 

at 9:30 am and is studying Galatians. The 

class is led by Matt Gallagher. 

If you have any questions, please contact Matt. 

At a track meet, we sat in the stands, cheering for our son. I chuckled as a young sibling of an athlete 
asked, “Why are they running so slow, Mommy?”  

These athletes had been training for years, and many were setting personal best times and even state rec-
ords. Most spectators would provide little competition for the runners. But the child was comparing how he’d 
felt while running at the park, sprinting to a soccer game.  

Along the track, dozens of teammates and coaches cheered. Each time an athlete passed, she heard strong, pointed 
encouragement. “You’ve got this!” “Someone’s approaching; time to pick up the pace!” “Great stride — keep going!” The 
coaches and runners knew what was helpful and understood how hard the athletes were working.  

My point: Consider who you allow to speak truth into your life. Do you listen to loved ones who “train” alongside you? Or 
do you give sideline critics too much space in your thoughts? Heed Proverbs 2:2 (NLT), which advises, “Tune your ears 
to wisdom, and concentrate on understanding.”   —  Janna Firestone 


